
St. Michael’s Catholic School 
209 Alder St. W. 

Dunnville, ON, N1A 1R3 
(905) 774-6052 

 

   Ms. A. Fortunato, Principal                               Mrs. I. Bowden, Secretary 
__________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Friday, February 14th, 2020 

 
Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

We have been provided notice that, as a result of lack of progress in 

negotiations with the Province, the unions representing the teachers and 

support staff in Brant Haldimand Norfolk Catholic District School Board 

have planned a one-day strike on Friday, February 21st.  Therefore, our 

pizza day has been re-scheduled for Thursday, February 20th.  Should 

there be a change in negotiations and the school ends up being open to 

students on Friday, the pizza day will remain as the re-scheduled day of 

Thursday due to planning purposes. 

 

If your child was scheduled to have an appointment on Thursday but had 

ordered pizza for the Friday date, please notify the office by Tuesday, 

February 18th.    

 

Thank you. 

 

Ms. A. Fortunato 

  


